
 

 

Subject: Acquisition of Interloc Freight Services  
 
 
BidAir Cargo has successfully acquired Interloc Freight Services, effective 1 November 2023.  
 
BidAir Cargo undertakes that, as a result of the merger, there will not be any discrimination to 
customers on availability, pricing or any other terms and conditions relating to the BidAir Cargo’s air 
freight service offering to market. BidAir Cargo will not enforce any obligation on its airfreight 
customers to use its road service offering or vice versa during this period. 
 
The acquisition will not affect the levels of service provided by BidAir Cargo or Interloc Freight Services 
and our commitment to exceptional service and high operational standards will remain unwavering.  
 
 


